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23rd January 2017  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Barham Primary School is exploring the idea of launching a new after school 

programme that would provide extended childcare services on the school 

site until 6pm each day. This service would be delivered by an external 

provider – Let Me Play.  

Let Me Play is a specialist youth provision organisation that works with over 

50 schools in London delivering a variety of programmes and activities. Local 

schools they are currently working with include Elsley Primary School and 

WHTC Primary School.  

Let Me Play’s Ofsted Registered Wraparound Care Programme supports 

schools in providing a vital service to parents. The programme combines an 

offer of specialised activities along with more general play based activities. 

Some of the key features of the programme include: 

 Specialist Activity Provision – Including Sports, Creative Arts & 

Performing Arts sessions.  

 A healthy snack – Served at 4:30pm for those staying on for the 

extended programme.  

 Flexible booking options – A variety of different options available each 

day including an ad hoc booking service.  

 Discounted rate for Siblings – 25% off each additional sibling booked 

on.  

 Online booking system - Let Me Play can provide support with this. 

 Variety of payment options – Including monthly instalments and 

payment by Childcare Vouchers/Tax Credits.  

Places on the programme would be limited and offered on a first come, first 

served basis. There is an expectation of a termly commitment to places- this 

is not a pay-as-you-go service. To register your interest and provide us with 

more information about what you would like to see from a Wraparound Care 

programme at Barham Primary School please can you complete the 

attached Expression of Interest Form and return this to the school by 

Friday 27th of January.   
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